
DIVISION OF WATER RIGHTS
State Water Resources Control Board

CONTACT REPORT

DATE : October 16, 1995

SUBJECT : Application 553

DIVISION PERSONNEL: Robert Been

INDIVIDUAL/AGENCY CONTACTED: Mozafar Behzad (Appaica4gas.r. Agent)
Phone: 909-793-6675

CONVERSATION DESCRIPTION: I contacted the agent to obtain a more
complete description of the various alternatives of the proposed
project and to confirm that the water has not been used during the
last five years. Mozafar stated that since 1991 the water has not
been used (property was purchased that year by Ferydoun and Doris
Ahadpour). The proposed project to develope a drinking water facility
is in the planning stages at this time. The alternatives being
investigated includes: (1) a water treatment facility at the project
site, (2) a pipeling transporting the water to a treatment facility,
or (3) trucking the water to a treatment facility.

Action Items: Prepare and mail notice of petition to change the
purpose of use from irrigation to industrial.


